
Thank you to everyone who came to Family Bingo.  It was great to see so many of you!   

Christmas is in full swing with lots of singing and rehearsals for Christmas performances.  We look 
forward to you joining us for our performances next week. 

Friday 2nd December 2022 

SPORTS NEWS 

Our KS2 children participated in a Boccia com-

petition at Telford Tennis Club, 

Our Y5/6 boys football team played against Old 

Park Primary,  They played really well but  

narrowly lost 3-2. 

Our Year 5/6 girls football team topped their 

group so will be playing in the quarter finals of 

the Telford Cup. 

ATTENDANCE  

1st place:  

Base 14 (97.45%) 

2nd place: 

Base 10 (96.67%) 

3rd place: 

Base 9 (96.61%) 

TERM DATES 

15th Dec      Last day of term 

4th Jan     Term starts 

20th-24th Feb    Half term 

31st March     Last day of term 

17th April     Term starts 

29th May-2nd June   Half Term  

21st July      Last day of Term  

Coffee, tea and conversation—Monday 5th December 9am-11am 

We are working with Hollinswood Parish Council to host drop-in coffee mornings. 

Come along to our Farah hall and find out information about Online Safety, Learn Telford and 

how to get the most out of ClassDojo.  

Free Tea & Coffee and hopefully something yummy to try. 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

CHRISTMAS DINNER DAY 

Christmas Dinner Day for the whole school is 

on Wednesday 14th December.                        

All children and staff can come to school in 

Christmas jumpers.  See further information 

for ordering Christmas dinner on ClassDojo. 

 


